
Join Our Community Garden! 

Dear Church Family, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our church-supported community garden, a wonderful 

opportunity for fellowship, growth, and sustainability. We invite you to join us in cultivating not 

only the land but also the bonds within our community. 

Volunteers of all ages and skill levels are welcome! Whether you have a green thumb or are just 

willing to learn, your help is invaluable to our mission of promoting stewardship of God's 

creation. 

Details: 

• When: Every Saturday, starting April 1st, from 9 AM to Noon 

• Where: Church grounds, behind the fellowship hall 

• What to Bring: Gardening gloves, water, and any tools you may have (we will provide 

some tools as well) 

If you're interested in volunteering, please sign up in the church foyer or contact us at 

info@churchcommunitygarden.org. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to serve our community and grow together! 

Blessings, 

The Community Garden Committee 
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